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CORNELIUS PASS ROAD PIPELINE PROJECT
Water pipeline construction is anticipated to begin in your 
area in summer 2021 and continue through winter 2024.

The City of Hillsboro is partnering with the Tualatin Valley Water District 
(TVWD) and the City of Beaverton to develop the mid-Willamette River at 
Wilsonville as an additional water supply source to meet our community’s 
needs today, in the future, and during emergencies.
A 3.3-mile section of transmission pipeline to supply Hillsboro and TVWD 
water will be constructed between Frances Street and just south of 
Highway 26. The project also includes a separate section of local service 
pipeline for the City of Hillsboro.
The pipeline will be constructed in Cornelius Pass Road, with small 
sections built outside of the roadway where necessary.
As design and permitting of the pipeline continue, more information will 
be shared. Route neighbors may receive notices directly from permitting 
agencies. Willamette Water Supply staff will contact property owners 
directly if easements are needed.

Have questions?
Please contact us:
Willamette Water Supply Program 
503-941-4570  
info@ourreliablewater.org  
www.OurReliableWater.org

Esta información está 
disponible en Español en: 
http://www.ourreliablewater.
org/cornelius-pass-road-
pipeline-project/


